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Our Spring term is drawing to an end and 

exam seasons are upon us ɀ both, almost 

immediately, for students in Years 7, 8 and 

9 and, within weeks, the public exams 

facing students in Years 11, 12 and 13. 

There is a range of revision activities for 

students in Years 11 and 13 taking place 

during the Easter holidays. Please 

encourage your child to take advantage of 
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subscribe to an online revision system 

called Samlearning. Research has shown 

that in many subjects students who use 

Samlearning for just 10 hours can improve 

their results by a whole GCSE grade. You 

can find the logo and instructions for 

logging in on the VLE and website. 

Subject teachers will also remind 

students of other helpful websites and 

programmes.  

I have written to you about the end of 

term arrangements. We break up for 

Easter at 12.30 p.m. on Friday 4th April. 

School will begin again as normal at 

8.30am on Wednesday 23 rd  April  after 

the Easter holidays. Tuesday 22nd April  is 

a teacher training day and school will be 

closed to students. 

With very best wishes for a 

happy Easter. 

 

 

 

Anne Hudson, Headteacher  
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http://www.lpgs.bromley.sch.uk/113/sam-learning 


